
 
 
2011 Spring Clean and Green 
Every year there are citywide clean and green events in the fall and spring. In previous years, the 
Third Ward has had some wonderful community organizations, block clubs, and individuals who 
have volunteered to help beautify their neighborhoods. Our Third Ward Streets and Sanitation 
crew does a great job keeping the ward clean, but could always use some extra help. Please read 
the flier below and take some time out of your schedule on April 16th with your friends and 
neighbors to participate in the 2011 Spring Clean and Green. We hope to see you on April 16th! 



 



 


